
 

Mark Your Calendar 

November 

14 Facility Plan Open House @ 
Franklin Middle School 

15 PTA Meeting (9:30 am) 

15  Facility Plan Open House @ 
Jefferson Early Childhood 
Center 

15-17 Food Drive 

16 Family FUNdraiser @ 
Gianorio’s (4:30 – 9:00 pm) 

17 Early Childhood Education 
Round Table Discussion @ 
Wheaton Community Center 

18 Report Cards 

21-25 Thanksgiving Recess – No 
School 

 
December 

3 District 200 Mobile Food 
Pantry @ St. Charles Square 
Apartments 

6 Author Visit by David 
Biedrzycki “Bear Alert” 

13-15 Food Drive 

20 Winter Classroom Parties 

21-Jan 3  Winter Break – No School 
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Gianorio’s Pizza 
Cook’s Night Out 

Wednesday, November 16th 
4:30 – 9:00 PM 

Take a night off from cooking and help Pleasant Hill earn money!  

Bring in the flyer or show it on your phone, and Pleasant Hill PTA will 

receive 20% of your purchase (frozen pizzas not included). 

Gianorio’s Pizza is located at 27W193 Geneva Road in Winfield 

(Prairie Trail Center). 

 

We are excited to be partnering with a fun, free and truly easy 

fundraiser called Shoparoo! Schools nationwide are already 

earning hundreds and even thousands every year through 

Shoparoo, and itõs a great opportunity for us to really make a 

difference this year! 

Shoparoo is school fundraising made easy: the free app turns 

pictures of your everyday shopping receipts into cash donations 

and sweepstakes entries for our school! Yep, itõs that simple. All 

you have to do is shop as you normally do, snap pictures of your 

receipts with the app, and voila! Just shop, snap, earn! 

Get started today: 

1. Download the free Shoparoo app from the Apple App Store 

or Google Play Store 

2. Select Pleasant H ill  school from the list and start taking 

pictures of your receipts - shop anywhere, buy anything! 

Thereõs no limit to how much money we can raise with Shoparoo 

- the more supporters, the more we will raise for our school. 

Check out shoparoo.com to learn more about this awesome app! 

 

http://www.shoparoo.com/


 

  Be Thankful!!!  

Food Drive:  November 15-17 

We have a lot to be thankful for here at Pleasant Hill – at the 

top of that list is the generosity of this community.  We are 

gearing up for our Thanksgiving Drive, where every one of the 

items stays within the Pleasant Hill community.  We thank you 

for making this a most memorable Thanksgiving for so many. 

November is a time for sharing and giving thanks – please do 

both by continuing to support our community with your 

donations of food and personal care items.  This month, we’ll 

be putting together 40 holiday care packages for local families.  

We are asking you to think about donating something from the 

following list, but all donations, of any item, are very much 

appreciated: 

¶ Diapers & toilet paper ¶ Dish & laundry soap 

¶ Breakfast foods ¶ Crackers & snack bars 

¶ Coffee & tea ¶ Stuffing, rice & pastas 

¶ FRESH fruits & veggies ς or low-sodium canned 

SPECIAL BONUS:  

¶ Donate on Tuesday, wear your favorite hat in school! 

¶ Donate on Wednesday, crazy up your hair ! 

¶ Donate on Thursday, you can wear your PJs ! 

Be a superhero and help us ERASE hunger in our community! 

Going forward, our December drive is right around the corner – 

December 13-15.  We will again be helping Interfaith Pantry 

stock up their shelves. 

Thank you in advance for your unending generosity! 

 

We certainly made a difference in 

October!  Pleasant Hill donated 

1,781 items to Interfaith Pantry ɀ 

ÔÈÁÔȭÓ ÈÏ× 7% ÓÔÕÆÆ-a-truck!  

Great job everyone! 

7Å ÈÁÄ Á ÌÏÔ ÏÆ Ȱ/7,ÓÔÁÎÄÉÎÇȱ ÃÌÁÓÓÒÏÏÍÓȡ  #ÏÒÔÏÐÁÓÓÉȟ 

Sender, Powell, Jahnke, Bim, Clubb, Clark, Murphy and 

Frohlichstein received the OWLstanding token.  Thank you, 

everyone, for Making a Difference in our community! 

 

Itõs never too late to join the Pleasant Hill PTA!  

For just $15, you help bring great programs to your kids 

AND you get a handy school directory. 

Join today online at: 

www.schoolpay.com/pay/for/Membership--Family/Id2sM 

Or print out forms and return to school.  Forms can be 

found at: www.cusd200.org/Page/6132 

 

 

WE NEED YOUR EMPTY 
MILK JUGS! 

The PTA will be collecting clean, empty milk jugs 

for an exciting project!  Starting next week, 

please send your clean, gallon or half-gallon size 

milk jugs – drop off in the school lobby or send in 

your student’s backpack.  Sorry, Costco milk jugs 

will not work for this project.  We will be 

collecting until Winter Break.  Here are five easy 

steps to sending in clean, odor-free milk jugs: 

1) Wash the empty jug with warm water 

and detergent, removing all visible milk 

residue. 

2) Add one tablespoon (1 TBSP) of baking 

soda to the jug and fill halfway with 

warm water (vinegar may be used 

instead of baking soda). 

3) Close jug with lid and shake for about 

two (2) minutes. 

4) Rinse jug thoroughly. 

5) Allow jug to dry.  (You can recycle the lid 

at home; it is not needed for the 

project.) 

Thank you for your help with this project!  

Questions?  Email: 

¶ Chrissy DeFalco, d_defalco@comcast.net  

 

http://www.schoolpay.com/pay/for/Membership--Family/Id2sM
http://www.cusd200.org/Page/6132
mailto:d_defalco@comcast.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Battle of the Books   

Pleasant Hillõs team of 15 students has 

now read over 270 books !  Way to go team!  

We have enjoyed hav ing Mrs. Spence, Mr. 

Murphy and Ms. Bellanca as our guests in 

October.  Our next practices are November 

11, November 18, December 2 and 

December 9 at 8:15 am in the LLC.  We 

will attend a mock battle at the Wheaton 

Library on December 1 at 4 pm.  

 

Looking for something to do on a cold 

winter weekend?  Then mark your calendar!  

0ÌÅÁÓÁÎÔ (ÉÌÌȭÓ ÁÎÎÕÁÌ &ÕÎ &ÁÉÒ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÈÅÌÄ 

on Saturday, February 25th. 

There will be great FOOD, exciting GAMES, 

fun ACTIVITIES, amazing RAFFLE prizes and 

a punch pass redemption center full of cool 

PRIZES!!! 

Do you have a business, service or item you 

would like to donate for the raffle?  Please 

contact:   

¶ Jodie Sutton, 

Jodie_Sutton@hotmail.com, or 

¶ Katie Ekstrand, 

Katie@ekstrandfamily.com 

We are also looking for volunteers to run 

games, work concessions, set up and clean 

up.  This event cannot happen without 

YOU!  If interested in helping out, contact:  

¶ Leona Rochford, 

nonnie1969@comcast.net 

 

 

 

The League of Women 
Voters of Wheaton and the 
Wheaton Warrenville PTA 

/ƻǳƴŎƛƭΧ  

ŀǊŜ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘƛƴƎ ŀ ǊƻǳƴŘǘŀōƭŜ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴ ƻƴ ά9ŀǊƭȅ /ƘƛƭŘƘƻƻŘ 

9ŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴ ƛƴ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ нллΥ  ǘƘŜ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ bŜŜŘǎέ ƻƴ 

Thursday, November 17. 

Superintendent of Schools, Dr. Jeff Schuler will be the featured 

guest.  Also participating will be Stephanie Farrelly, Principal of 

the Early Childhood Center.  Opening comments will be 

followed by questions and answers and open discussion 

moderated by the League. 

The program will begin at noon at the Wheaton Park District 

Community Center, 1777 S. Blanchard Road, Wheaton.  It will 

be preceded by networking at 11:30 am.  Attendees are invited 

to bring brown bag lunches (optional).  Coffee and tea will be 

provided. 

For more information, visit the League website at 

www.wheatonlwvil.org. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

 

The PTA thanks all the teachers and students who 

brought in Box Tops for our fall contest!  We were 

able to collect 4,649 Box Tops, raising $465! 

The winners are: 

1st place – Caravello 

2nd place – Youngblood AM 

3rd place – Volkening 

Congratulations to Mr. Caravello’s class – they will be 

enjoying a popcorn party for their efforts! 

Keep collecting Box Tops – send in any that expire 

Dec. 31 (as always, label the Box Top bag/envelope 

with your child’s name and grade)!  We will be having 

another Box Tops contest in the spring. 

You can also download the Box Tops Bonus App 

available for iOS or Android. 

  

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=book+free+clipart&view=detailv2&&id=350F1E34DA783EC844697BEE58F1B89AD47314AF&selectedIndex=13&ccid=KLAPvH3u&simid=608003130715472061&thid=OIP.M28b00fbc7dee8fa9af0cd03923114350H0
mailto:Jodie_Sutton@hotmail.com
mailto:Katie@ekstrandfamily.com
mailto:nonnie1969@comcast.net


  

 

 

Ê Thank you Hillary Mann for coordinating our volunteers 

to enhance our students Art Smarts. 
Ê #ðāþû -ðăă÷øðĂ úôôÿĂ ĄĂ øý ă÷ô ˔úýþĆ˕ Ćøă÷ ðûû þĄā 

communications (website, social media, Mustang 

Memo).  Thank you! 
Ê Christy Kozlowski and Charlotte Salvesen organized the 

Fall Book Fair, which provided all our 5th graders with a 

Birthday Book. Awesome job! 
Ê Thank you to the Environment Committee for cleaning 

up around the school and planting 90 bulbs that will 

brighten our spring. 
Ê Anne Mareachen proudly serves her community and 

helped make our Veterans Day Assembly a success, 
thank you. 

 
 

 

Please join us in congratulating the following students for advancing to the next level of 

the 2016-2017 Reflections Program!  

These entries will be judged along with other entries from other District 200 schools, so please wish these 

students GOOD LUCK in their next round! Way to go, Pleasant Hill! 

Literature 
Owen Treanor "Swim Star" 3rd grade 
Marlee Larson "All About Me" 3rd grade 
Sammy Rontal "Through Max's Eyes" 3rd grade 
Abby Callahan "Exploring in Nature" 2nd grade 
 

Visual Arts 
Tara Tal "What is Your Story? My World" 2nd grade 
Hadley Ingbretson "The Ballerina Princess" 1st grade 
Emma Dillon "This is My Story" 2nd grade 
Laney Basom "Lost in Doodles" 5th grade 
Ella Hethcoat "Beach Hair" 5th grade 
Emma Jack "Premiering Emma's Story" 5th grade 
 

Music 
Ashley Wilkinson "Canon in C" 5th grade 
Abigail Lee "The Four Chords" 3rd grade 
Archer Matthias "Playing Tennis" 5th grade 
 

Film 
Ty Kotarski "My Fishing Timeline" 3rd grade 
Andrew Langas "My Secret" 3rd grade 

Dance 
Lauren Marquardt "Live, Love, Dance" 5th grade 
Victoria Pohlot "I Like to Dance and Break Free" 3rd 
grade 
 

Photography 
Beckett Hilson "A Second Chance" 3rd grade 
TJ Mareachen "Day 3690 of My Life" 5th grade 
Kennedy Vandercook "A Day in the City" 3rd grade 
 

 



 

  
 

 

To All the Volunteers and 

Families who Supported 

the Book Fair: 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped at the book fair.  What a 

successful week it was, with so many students and families finding 

great new books to add to their collections.  This success was 

made possible by all of our wonderful volunteers.  We appreciate 

everyone who helped set up, make wish lists with students, locate 

a special book and pack everything up.  Again, we could not have 

done it without your help! 

And to those who supported the book fair, thank you for your 

generosity.  With your donations to the All for Books program, 

Mrs. Collins was able to purchase great new books for the school 

library.  The funds from the book fair will help the PTA purchase 

books for such programs as:  Birthday Books, Sunshine Books 

and One School One Book, and can help with other school 

programs as well. 

Thank you, 

Christy Kozlowski & Charlotte Salvesen 

The Book Fair Committee 

 
 

Last chance to get a discount on  
yearbook orders! 

Order before November 30th  
to receive a 5% discount. 

 

 

Prizes NEEDED  FOR SCREEN FREE WEEK! 

If you or your employer are  interested in making a tax deducti ble do nation , please let us know!  

If  you have access to sports tickets, museum or amusement park passes of any kind, or anything 

you  think would make a fun prize , please contact:  

¶ Allie Beyer, allieqbeyer@gmail.com  

 

 

 

¶ To the teachers and staff for being great 
sports and enduring everything from slime to 
pie in the face at the Mustang Mischief all-
school wrap up assembly on October 14. 

¶ To the parents and everyone who supported 
the Mustang Challenge. 

¶ To the students for their amazing 
enthusiasm! 

 
aǊǎΦ aǳǊǊŀȅΩǎ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƛŎŜ ŎǊŜŀƳ ǇŀǊǘȅ 
for raising the most funds. 
 
All other prizes have been delivered to the 
students.  Great job everyone! 
 

 

 

mailto:allieqbeyer@gmail.com


 

 

Follow Pleasant Hill PTA 

 

 

 

Save the Date 
 

January 

1-3 Winter Break – No School 

6 One School, One Book Kickoff 

9 PTA Meeting (6:30 pm) 

24-26  Food Drive 

27 Family FUNdraiser @ Chicago Steel 
 

February 

14 Valentine’s Day Classroom Parties 

14-16  Food Drive 

21 PTA Meeting (1:15 pm) 

25 Fun Fair 
 

March 

14-16  Food Drive 
 

April 

18-20  Food Drive 
 

May 

1 PTA Meeting (6:30 pm) 

16-18  Food Drive 

24 Explore More Day 
 
Please note:  Dates may be subject to change. 

 

Pleasant Hill PTA
 

2016-17 Executive Committee: 

President Julie Basom 

1
st
 Vice President Erin Froebe 

2
nd

 Vice President Terese Janik 
Vice President, Membership Amy Rontal 

Secretary Leona Rochford 

Treasurer Carolyn Hoopes 

Email:  Pleasanthill200pta@gmail.com 

 

Inspiration Nomination 

Has your student been inspired by a District 200 teacher or staff 

member?  Take a moment to tell us about it!  Fill out the online 

Nomination Form at http://www.cusd200.org/Page/11581 or find a 

hard copy in the front office.  All teachers who are nominated will 

receive special recognition.  Hard copies should be sent to: 
 

District 200 Public Relations Office 

130 W. Park Ave. 

Wheaton, IL  60189 

You may want to check out the lost and 
found rack at Pleasant Hill. Have your 
student check rack (in the lunchroom/MPR) 
or stop by the office for help. 
 

 

http://www.facebook.com/
http://twitter.com/
http://instagram.com/
http://www.cusd200.org/Page/11581
http://www.cusd200.org/cusdsandbox

